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INFORMATION 
 

TRUSTEE REQUEST #79, JUNE 14, 2005 (TRUSTEE KEIVER) RE STATEMENT 
(PAGE 13 OF 10-YEAR FACILITIES PLAN REPORT) EIGHTEEN PER CENT OF 
THE DISTRICT’S ELEMENTARY STUDENTS LIVE IN NEIGHBOURHOODS 
WITHOUT A LOCAL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL, PROVIDE PREVIOUS YEARS 
STATISTICS:  In 1995, 11 per cent (4,170/37,090) of the district’s elementary students resided 
in neighbourhoods without a local school.  In 2004, 17 per cent (6,657/39,286) of the district’s 
elementary students resided in neighbourhoods without a local school.  Since 1995 the district 
opened two new schools:  George P. Nicholson (2001) and Jackson Heights (2001).  (D. Patsula 
429-8004) 
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